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Comment Letter #44 

From: sitefinity@aqmd.gov <sitefinity@aqmd.gov>  
Sent: Saturday, June 18, 2022 5:54 AM 
To: Sang-Mi Lee <slee@aqmd.gov> 
Subject: Contact Form 
 

Contact Form 

Name: George Allen 

Email: allengc@cox.net 

Phone: 949 492 6734 

Message:  
I am against removing natural gas for home heating and 
cooking. I worked at San Onofre Nuclear Plant. Nuclear power 
is carbon free and California was against it. I do not support 
letting solar and wind be considered clean and nuclear not. 
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